People Directorate Head Teacher: Fiona Donnelly Coylton Primary School Main Road, Coylton, KA6 6JP

Tel: 01292 612491

Email: Coylton.Mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk

Our Ref: Your Ref: Date: 26.9.25







Dear Parents and Carers

Just a reminder, PI pupils now finish school at 3pm in line with other classes.



## Transition to Secondary School

Letters have been sent to all pupils in P6 and P7 regarding an event where we will team up with staff and pupils from Ayr Academy and staff from South Ayrshire Council to discuss the transition to secondary school. This meeting will take place on Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> September at 6:30pm here in school. It is really important that parents and pupils attend this meeting in order to become fully informed about the transition process.

This event is open to families in P5 and P6 as well, as it is never too early to start thinking about life after Coylton Primary School.

A link to a survey has already been sent to parents of P6 and P7 pupils.



## Meet and Greet Feedback Survey

The feedback survey following the Meet and Greet event has now closed and I can now share the results with you. We had 26 responses and so thanks to those who took the time to give us feedback. This will be used to inform future events. We asked you about what you saw and heard around our school and EYC, and how you felt. A similar survey will be carried out with pupils soon.

QUESTIONS	NUMBER	%
SEE		
Did you see safe, nurturing spaces to learn and play?	26	100%
Did you see displays of learning in learning areas and corridors?	26	100%
Did you see staff positively interacting with families?	26	100%
Did you see Senior Pupils taking a leadership role?	26	96%